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Comment Submitted:

I am a property owner in the area of Wonder valley (CA 92277). I do not agree that oversize solar or wind energy generation
stations will solve our energy problems. The loss of irreplaceable magnificent wild and natural land and the wildlife that depends
upon it will itself prove these projects unreasonable. The additional loss of land to an antiquated and inefficient method of moving
generated power across great distance is a second strike against concentrated power generation. Replacing one system of outdated
power generation with another system that will be placed in 'hidden' in low density population areas is called 'Green Washing'.
Handing over priceless wild and natural heritage to new generations of 'green' entrepreneurs to experiment with as yet unproven
methods of power generation systems is short sighted. Not enough focus has been given to true lower impact alternatives to
centralized generation. The true environmental impacts of centralized power generation have not been understood or widely
published yet. More study is needed before a land and technology grab like this is allowed to move forward. Thank you for your
time.


